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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Text of the D.O. Letter No.1226/CMO/2021 Dated  16-7-2021 of  

Thiru M.K. Stalin, Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu addressed to the 

Hon’ble Union Minister for External Affairs, requesting to take adequate 

measures to safeguard the Indian community including persons 

from Tamil Nadu in South Africa. 

This is regarding the recent reports of riots in South Africa and the 

concerns voiced by the Indian community living there. It has also been 

reported that the Indian community including a large section of Tamil 

population have suffered economic losses. It is learnt that they are also 

apprehensive of further escalation of tensions there. 

As this is a matter of great concern and urgency,  I request you   

to once again take up the matter with the Government of Republic of 

South Africa through diplomatic means to impress upon the need for 

restoration of peace and harmony at the earliest and also to take adequate 

measures to safeguard life and property of the Indian community including 

persons from Tamil Nadu. 
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